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From: LEA (MB)@DHCS
Sent: Friday, December 16, 2022 10:56 AM
To: LEA BOP List Serv
Subject: Thriving in Audits, Part 2 – How to Survive Common Challenges

Dear LEA BOP Program Participant, 

The Department of Health Care Services (DHCS) is raising awareness among LEAs about the 
benefits of the LEA Medi-Cal Billing Option Program (BOP) which allows schools to draw down 
federal matching funds for services already provided to students. 

Through this outreach campaign, DHCS will continue its mission to support LEAs through the process 
of enrolling, implementing, and maximizing their participation in the LEA BOP by providing technical 
assistance and facilitating increased understanding of program operations. 

As a component of this outreach campaign, DHCS will conduct a series of specialized workshops 
intended to provide currently enrolled LEAs with a better understanding of the LEA BOP program 
leading to more successful outcomes for LEAs. WestEd will serve as the TA contractor for this 
outreach initiative. 

This second workshop builds on information presented during the first training by diving deeper into 
common challenges around certified public expenditures. Join representatives from Audits and 
Investigations to get more specific details about common audit findings, the impact on disallowances, 
and best practices your LEA can employ to be better prepared for audits. Presenters will also unveil 
draft tools to support LEAs through the audit process, refined through feedback received during the 
first training. 

Please share this information with LEA BOP coordinators, business office staff and fellow LEAs who 
may be interested in joining this workshop. Please use the form linked below to sign up. You may 
submit questions for Audits & Investigations via the registration form. Questions submitted before 
December 31, 2022, will be considered for response during the training. All other questions will 

You are invited to join our next LEA BOP workshop: 
Thriving in Audits, Part 2 – 

How to Survive Common Challenges
on January 11, 2023 | 1:00 p.m. - 2:30 p.m.
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receive an email response from DHCS. If you have any questions regarding this workshop, contact 
Colleen Meacham at cmeacha@wested.org. 

  

REGISTER TODAY AT: https://wested.zoom.us/meeting/register/tJ0sce-
qqT8vE9GF9Vmn2WH_2h3fyGggYb20  

  

Sincerely, 

Local Educational Agency Medi-Cal Billing Option Program 
Department of Health Care Services 
E-mail: LEA@dhcs.ca.gov 
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